BRANT HALDIMAND NORFOLK CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD



Catholic Education Centre 322 Fairview Drive P.O. Box 217 Brantford, ON N3T 5M8

T 519.756.6369 F 519.756.9913 E info@bhncdsb.ca www.bhncdsb.ca

Chris N. Roehrig, Director of Education & Secretary

May 1, 2015

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Brant Haldimand Norfolk Catholic District School Board is excited to announce an Early French Immersion Program at St. Leo Catholic School beginning in September 2015. This program is for Junior and Senior Kindergarten students who will be attending a Catholic elementary school that transitions into St. John's College. This includes the following schools: St. Patrick, Resurrection, St. Leo, St. Pius X, Notre Dame, Our Lady of Providence, Christ the King, Holy Family and Sacred Heart.

The goal of French Immersion Programs is to develop proficiency not just in French but in English as well and is designed for students who do not speak French at home.

Registration for the 2015 French Immersion Program will take place at St. Leo Catholic Elementary School beginning **Wednesday, May 6 until Wednesday, May 20, 2015**. Please note, if you have your child already registered in his/her home school, you will still need to register at St. Leo School if you wish to enroll your child in the French Immersion Program.

A Parent Information Evening will be held for those interested in asking additional questions about the program. This will take place at St. Leo Catholic School on Thursday, May 21, 2015 from 7:00 -8:00 p.m. A lottery admission may be required depending on enrolment numbers.

Parents/Guardians will be receiving more information regarding the new French Immersion Program at St. Leo Catholic Elementary School.

Sincerely,

Michelle Shypula

Superintendent of Education